
 

 

 

774 E. Alluvial, Fresno CA 93720 (559) 327-7200 FAX (559) 327-7290 

 

Welcome to Second Grade! 
 
Welcome to Lincoln Second Grade! We are looking forward to meeting our new second grade students and parents. 
This will be an exciting year with many new learning opportunities! We look forward to the first day of school, 
Monday, August 19, 2024 at 8:00 AM!  Classroom assignments will be posted after 4:00PM on Friday, August 16th if 
you’ve completed your Annual Information Update ONLINE during the summer, July 22nd - August 9th.  Back to School 
packets will be sent home with your child on the first day of school. 
 

We will explain our classroom schedule, procedures, expectations, and activities at Back to School Night on 
Wednesday, August 21, 2024, at 6:00 PM. We hope that all of you will be able to attend. We encourage all parents to 
stay involved in what is happening here at school any way that you can. We welcome and greatly appreciate parents 
who would like to work in the classroom or assist in some way at home. 
 

Because our supply budget will not support all of the activities we have planned for this year, we are seeking the 
voluntary donation of supplies which your child can utilize throughout the year. Please NO pencil boxes/pencil pouches. 
Please mark all supplies with your child’s name. 
 

Recommended individual student supplies: 
• 1 backpack 
 

• Computer Headphones 
(to be used daily all year)

 
We also have needs for “community” supplies which are utilized by all of our students and we would greatly appreciate 
your voluntary donations of: 
 

• Boxes of tissues  
• Hand Sanitizer   
• Wipes 
• Pencils 
• Erasers 
• Dry erase markers 
• Ziplock bags (all sizes) 
• Individually packaged community snacks 

 
Students have early release days on Wednesday every week. Dismissal time on Wednesdays is 1:25 PM. On all other 
days, students are dismissed at 2:55 PM. Parents are the most important people in a child’s life. With school and home 
working together, your child will have a successful school year! Please help by filling out the forms being sent home on 
the first day of school and return those as soon as possible. 
 
Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow us to provide your child with additional 
experiences which will enhance their education. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
The Second Grade Teachers 
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